
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, January 15, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Bean and Cheese Burrito  
 Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    Madeline Gonzalez  
  

1. It’s a Tale as Old as Time… winter break ends and preparation for the District Musical 
begins! This year’s musical is Beauty and the Beast Jr.! The D105 Theatre Guild invites all 
7th and 8th graders to audition on Monday, February 4th from 3-5 in the Gurrie 
Cafeteria. You are allowed to leave once you audition. All music and forms can be found 
on the District Musical Website. Please be sure to fill out your audition form before 
auditions! We hope you will be our guest at auditions! If you have any questions please 
see Ms. Quinn or Ms. Lansford.  

 

2. Attention Tiger Nation! Are you looking to get stronger, faster, or smarter this year? Do 
you want to improve your endurance or hand-eye coordination? Are you interested in 
making new friends and lifelong memories? If so, come out for the 2019 girls volleyball 
team! Clinics will be held from 3:25 to 4:30 after school today.  

  
Tryouts will take place the following week for 8th grade on Tuesday, January 22nd and 
7th grade on Thursday, January 24th from 3:30 to 5:00 PM. For those who make it to 
the second round, there will be a final cut for both grades on Friday, January 25th.  The 
permission slip is required to participate. Permission slips are in the office.  

 
Hope to see you out there! Please see coach Olson or Coach LaBud if you have any 
questions.  

 

3. Attention Students: There will be a meeting for students interested in joining the District 
Choir on Friday, January 18th. 8th graders will meet at 11:15 and 7th graders will meet at 
12:00. Meetings will take place in the orchestra room 120. Should you decide to join 
choir, rehearsals will begin January 29th and will be every Tuesday and Thursday from 
7:20 am to 8:05 am in the gym. Please bring your chromebook to fill out a quick survey. 
Please contact Ms. Murphy if you have any questions.  

 

4. Attention SPELLERS! TODAY is the Gurrie Spelling Bee. Please meet promptly at 3:15 in 
the LLC. We will be done by 4:30 at the latest. Looking forward to a great competition. 
See Mrs. Sutsser if you have any questions. 

 

5. All students who are attending the FUSION field trip can report to the front foyer after 
announcements, bring your coat and lunch.  



 
6. The boys’ basketball team traveled to McClure to where both the 7th and 8th grade lost 

to McClure.  
 

7. Calling All Writers! 
 
Come join Gurrie Writers Club for our meeting TODAY from 3:15-4:00 p.m. in the 
culinary arts room.  Writers Club focuses on the writing process and its different aspects 
for fiction, non-fiction, creative writing, poetry, and more!  Writers of all levels are 
welcome to attend!  If you have any questions or need more information, please see 
Mr. Walsen.  See everyone after school!  
 

8. Attention students interested in the 6th annual Geography Bee there will be a practice 
session in Mr. Sullivan’s room after school today.  The opening rounds of official 
competition will be held on Thursday, January 24th, and the finals will be held on 
Tuesday, January 29th.  See Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

 


